
 

Morris Lions Club Candy Day 
 
Greetings, 
 
      Each year we reach out to the community to help us give back the gift of sight and hearing to those 
with these impairments.  Our annual “Candy Day Campaign” helps us to raise money to go toward these 
special needs. These needs are not addressed by anyone else in our community.   
      
 Your donation of $100 (will purchase a case of candy) to help defer our expenses, but any amount you 
can give will help and will be greatly appreciated. 
 
         Won’t you please help us help those in need? 100% of your donations go back to the community and we 
are a 501(c)3 organization so that you can claim the donation on your taxes. 
 
Some of the vision and hearing related things we do include:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 Free eye examinations and glasses  

 Free hearing tests and hearing aids  

  Low vision clinics providing special eye wear for those who are legally blind yet have some vision. 

 Contribution to the eye bank where they harvest tissues for corneal transplants for those in need.  

 Support Diabetes awareness, education, training, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention for this 

devastating disease; the number one cause of blindness in the US. 

 Support Camp Lions for children and adults with hearing  and vision disabilities. They love attending 

these camps!!  We even cook and serve an openhouse meal for campers and guests each year for both 

camps.                                                                 

 

Thank you for helping us help those in need, 

Dr.. Larry and Joanne Johnson 

Morris Lions Club 

 


